What's next for KCI?

Give your input on plans for KCI Airport Terminal.

The City's Aviation Department is asking Kansas City residents to weigh in directly on the planning for potential upgrades at Kansas City International Airport. Feedback will be gathered through a series of listening sessions hosted by neighborhood, business and community groups.

These open forum dialogues will provide residents an opportunity to discuss their thoughts and concerns with Aviation Department leadership. Each session will include a brief update on prior planning efforts. Information gathered through these community listening sessions (starting now and running throughout the summer) will directly influence the terminal facility planning process and will be shared with City Council members.

Neighborhood and homeowner associations can schedule a listening session online

at: http://flykci.com/newsroom/neighborhoo
d-meetings/neighborhood-meetings-sign-up-page/

Business and community groups in Kansas City are encouraged to add a listening session to a regularly scheduled meeting by contacting John Holland at John.Holland@kcmo.org or (816) 243-3115.

For more details, go

to: http://flykci.com/newsroom/terminal-master-plan/